
Crowan School Newsletter – 10th January 2025

ATTENDANCE

Crenver: 95.6%

Pengelly: 92.2%

Trenoweth: 99.2%

Releath: 93.0%
WELL DONE TRENOWETH!

CERTIFICATES

Certificate winners for this 
week are: 

Releath: Arthur S, Willow and Kylo

Trenoweth: Sofia and Ethan C

Pengelly: Rodrigo and Terry 

Crenver: Erin, Theo, Frankie and Sophia

Awards for this half term’s value:
Passion

Minnie and Rose

Well done all of you! 

Dates for your diary

Monday 6th January – First day of Spring Term

Wednesday 15th January – Releath and Trenoweth movie night

Wednesday 15th January – Deadline for applications for Reception 2025

Thursday 16th January – Census day lunch (Chinese noodles)

Thursday 16th January – Pengelly and Crenver movie night

Thursday 13th February – Day of passions and interests + cookie sale

Friday 14th February – INSET day (school closed to pupils)

Monday 17th – Friday 21st February – HALF TERM

SCHOOL UNIFORM

We have noticed some children have been coming to school with jewellery, make up and 
nail varnish. Please can we remind parents that the only permitted jewellery is small stud 

earrings (nothing that drops from the ear). This is to ensure that the children are safe-
when busy playing, it is all too easy for an earring/necklace to get caught in clothing and 
then hurt the child or break. We also only permit black shoes; can we request we don’t 

have children wearing different coloured shoes/trainers. Thank you for your support.  

SPECIAL DAY - SCHOOL VALUES

Linked to our school values (Aspiration, 
Self-belief, Passion, Integrity, Resilience 

and Excellence) we will be having a 
special day on Thursday 13th February 

where the children will have the 
opportunity to share their passion or 
interest with the rest of the class. This 

might be through bringing objects in (a
favourite teddy, their collection of 

magnets etc), they might like to bring a
photo of them doing the thing they are
interested in or they might even be able 
to show the class what they enjoy (if it is 
safe for school!). Obviously, we will not 

force any child to share their interest with 
the class, but it would be lovely to have as 

much variety as possible. In addition to 
this, they can come dressed in clothes 

that they wear for their passion (ie
football kit, gymnast outfit or to represent 
their interest, bring a cuddly animal for an 

interest in animals).

The PTA would appreciate a donation of 
£1 to wear their own clothes and they will 
also be selling cookies on that day to raise 

additional funds.   
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